
THE CORPORATION OF THE DISTRICT OF BURNABY 

Municipal Manager . 

INTER-OFFICE COMMUNICATION 

DEPARTMENT, DATE: 5 Feb./71 

FROM: Municipal Engineer DEPARTMENT: OUR FILE # 

YOUR FILE # SUBJECT: Engineering Services Proposals 
Ornamental Street Lighting Dcsi;•;n 

In order to be able to proceed with calling contracts for street 
lighting at the most opportune time without causing undue conflict 
with other works coming up in 1971, we require consulting engineering 
services for ornamental street lighting design in three specific 
areas of the Municipality, namely, Garden Village, Sullivan Heights, 
and lV?pcrial/Walker. 

Accordingly, engineering proposals were invited from three Engineering 
Companies for the provision of the required services. The tabulation 
of the proposals with quotations is attached hereto. 

The low·.:st and most attractive proposal was received for each of the 
three street lighting areas from El-Sewaro Engineering Company, to­
talling for the three areas, $9,550. 

More specifically, the services called for e1;1brace clcsigi:1, drawin::;s, 
and "as constructed" drawings for ornamental street li~hting in the 
afore-mentioned areas. 

It is recommended that authority be granted to enter into an engineering 
agreement with El-Sewaro Engineering Company for the provision of the 
engineering services as detailed above for the particular areas of work 
called for. 

~C\s.o---
EEO:op HUNICIPAL ENGINEER 
Att:. 
c.c. () Municipal Treasurer 

() Hunicipal Solicitor. 
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QUOTATIONS FOR ORNAMENTAL STREET LIGHTING DESIGN 

. 
A. Pratt R. Shaflik El-Sewaro 

Garden Village $6,700.00 $5,000.00 $4,650.00 

Sullivan Heights 3,500.00 4,000.00 2,950.00 

Imperial/Walker 2,900.00 2,400.00 1,950.0C 

$13,100.00 $11,400.00 $ 9,550.0C 
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